
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
NEW AUDITOR TRAINING PART 3 IS NOW AVAILABLE! 

 
IFTA, Inc. is pleased to announce that the TRUedu New Auditor Training Series Part 3 has 
officially been unveiled. Part 3 of this comprehensive and interactive series, aptly named 
The Pre Audit Process focuses on a look at a pre audit examination of records, the use of a 
questionnaire to gain valuable information about the licensee, the fleet, and the records, 
how to conduct an Opening Conference, Communication with the licensee, the Evaluation 
of Internals Controls, and much more! There will be interactive exercises including one 
where you help a young auditor determine which records should be part of his review.   
 
This entire series will appeal to auditors and audit managers of all skill levels. The series is 
being rolled out in multiple sessions. It is anticipated that there will be approximately 
twelve sessions, published approximately four weeks apart from each other. Once the 
entire series has been published and you have completed each session (remember to select 
“Exit Activity” to record your completion) a Certificate of Completion for the series will be 
available for download. Check the IFTA, Inc. website frequently for updates on this training 
series. Remember, TRUedu is IFTA’s home for online learning. As always, please reach out 
to us through LMShelp@iftach.org with any questions or to seek assistance on using 
TRUedu. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rick LaRose 
Deputy Director, IFTA, Inc. 
Email: rlarose@i�ach.org 
Phone/Text: 480 748 5648 
IFTA, Inc. website: www.i�ach.org 
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